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SSINS 50-302

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: John A. Hancock,
Yice President
Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket No. 50-302 - Confirmation of Action on the Emergency
Preparedness Program

Thank you for your letter of November 2, 1981, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the apparent deficiencies in your emergency preparedness
program concerning activities under MRC Operating License No. DPR-72 brought
to your attention in our letter of September 11, 1981. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.
Sincerely,

) )
/<2 /

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Resident and Reactor
Project Inspection

cc: D. C. Poole, Nuclear
Plant Manager

bcc: Division of Emergency
Preparedness, IE
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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